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MCK sends Letter of Condolences 
to James Smith First Nation 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 8, Seskehkó:wa/September 2022) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that Ohén:ton 
I:iente ne Ratitsénhaienhs (Grand Chief) Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer 
has sent a letter of condolences to the people of the James Smith First 
Nation in the aftermath of the indescribable tragedy that has befallen 
their community. 
 
With the news that both suspects are now deceased, 
Kahnawa’kehró:non are strongly supportive of the efforts now 
underway to promote healing that must take place for the people of 
that community. 
 
The letter can be viewed by clicking here. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

 

Tsi Nahò:ten Karihwanákere Nó:nen’k  
PRESS RELEASE 

 

mailto:MCKMedia@mck.ca

	Media Inquiries:

